COPY.

‘tter recd. ( N ,3*4443 LLOYD'S REGISEER OF SHIPPING,

NEW YORK. £28th April, 1939,

Dear Sir,

Referring to Baltimore Report No. 6748 on the
steamer "MUNPLACE", I am enclosing a copy of a letter now to
hand from the Surveyors, from which ydu will observe that
the vessel has been purchased by the Union Shipbuilding
Company of Baltimore, for breaking up purposes and that actual
demolition will not be started for a week or two.

1 am instructing the Baltimore Surveyors to advise
this Office lmmediately thé work begins and will communicate
with you accordingly.
' 1 am, Dear 8ilr,

Yours faithfully,

W. Bennett,

#

The Secretary,
LONDON «
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